
 

Traffic Count – South Garden – from Glenn Harper, City Engineer, Columbia, TN 

 

 

From: Glenn Harper <gharper@columbiatn.com> 

Date: December 3, 2019 at 12:59:10 PM CST 

To: Debbie Matthews <debbie@nashvillerg.com> 

Subject: RE:  Traffic Count South Garden 

There is a count along N garden just north of 6th St at 25,241 AADT and one along Carmack just south of 

 Andrew St at 19,602 AADT. 
 
Glenn Harper, P.E. 
City Engineer 
700 North Garden St. 
Columbia, TN 38401 
(931)560-1560 
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